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Tony Ridge​​​​

Senior Consents Officer | West Coast Regional Council

tr@wcrc govt.nz | +64 3 744 7320 |  0212284583

From: 
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 1:34 PM
To: Rasela Barrow <rasela.barrow@wcrc.govt.nz>
Cc: Tony Ridge <tr@wcrc.govt.nz>
Subject: Fw: Mineral Sands Mine - Barrytown Flats
 

West Coast Regional Council​

From: 
Sent: Saturday, October 14, 2023 10:10 PM
To: WCRC Information <info@wcrc.govt.nz>
Subject: Mineral Sands Mine - Barrytown Flats
 
Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Kia Ora

I recognise that this submission is delayed in coming, however, I believe it is of the utmost of importance to have submission periods
for this, extended due to the imminent environmental impacts, the locality of the project and the affects to land value and livelihood.
In fact, there are so many negatives to this development that its clear the only way forward for the development is to seek legal or
planning changes, which seems to be what is sought.

I oppose these consents, the conditions, and whether or not it lies on public, conservation or private land, it should not be allowed to
go ahead.

Genevieve Robinson
 

Christchurch 

Also, west coast rate payer, Ikamatua. 

Sent from my iPhone




